
Biden’s vaccine mandate will require most Philly-
area private sector workers to get a jab
Thursday, November 4, 2021

Jim Sullivan was quoted in the Philadelphia Inquirer discussing the latest on the emergency safety

rules from the Biden administration that workers must be vaccinated by January 4 or undergo weekly

COVID-19 testing. Jim said the new rules discourage the testing option because they don’t require

companies to pay for the tests. They also don’t require employers to pay for masks. These and other

factors will discourage testing and lead more people to get vaccinated, he said. He was also

concerned that employers who don’t comply could incur large penalties because they could be cited

for multiple violations.

To read more of this article, click here.
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